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CLUB DIRECTORS’ UPDATES – 1/1/2022 
 
Happy New Year.  As we get ready for a busy weekend, please see below for some important 
notes and updates. 
 
Schedules 
Power League – 12s & 14s schedules for 1/8 & 1/9 are posted. 
NW Boys’ Tour & CEVA Friendship Tournaments (1/8) – schedules will be posted on 1/6. 
 
Rostering 
See the attached image – this shows what a legal roster looks like (as a blank template).  You 
need to present a roster that looks like this at your tournaments this weekend.  For ease of 
verification, we highly recommend presenting a hard copy roster to start the season. 
 
If you have not started building rosters yet, please do so ASAP.   
 
If you are struggling getting people to appear on a roster, or if they have a red triangle next to 
their name in the Governing Seasons, check the following: 
 
1 – Have you sent them a club assignment?  Did you send it to their correct e-mail address that 
has a membership tied to it? 
2 – Have they accepted your club assignment? 
3 – Does the individual have multiple profiles in your directory?  If so, are you adding the profile 
to a roster that has a 7-digit USAV membership number attached to it?   
4 – If the individual is a coach, have they completed all their eligibility requirements, such as a 
background screen, IMPACT training, and Safesport? 
5 – If you’re adding coaches to the roster, do they have a title in the Governing Seasons view?  If 
a staff member has no title, they will present with a red triangle.   
 
If you have individuals that don’t get on a roster for this weekend, we can verify those 
memberships on the tournament day.  TDs and officials can contact our staff to ensure a player 
or staff member has a valid membership and can participate.   
 
Please do not wait until the last minute to work on your rosters.  Our staff bandwidth is 
limited as we try to support upwards of 90 clubs. 
 
Background Screens 
Screens are taking an unusually long time to clear right now because the company conducting 
the screens is bogged down.  If you have coaches who have not submitted a background screen 
yet, but who are planning on coaching this upcoming weekend, they need to get their screens 
submitted now.  If they wait, it’s highly unlikely they’ll clear by this weekend.  Background 
screens from other entities, like a school district or another governing body, are not valid in 
USAV. 
 

https://results.advancedeventsystems.com/event/PTAwMDAwMjgyNDA90/home?_ga=2.27638396.1172832804.1640875354-761826036.1640875354
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